
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 

 
Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  

and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 
23rd June 2025 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 
We are really proud to present our iRock bands.  On Friday 4th July 2025 your child will be performing as part of the 
exciting concert they have been practising for with iRock.  We would like to invite you to come along and watch and 
join in the fun.   
 
The concerts will be in front of their Key Stage to really showcase the children’s hard work.  We would love to see 
you in school, celebrating with your child and the rest of their band. Younger siblings are welcome but will need to 
sit on adult knees. 
 
The first concert is for children performing from the following bands and will start at 1.30-2.15 pm (please arrive for 
1.15 pm for a prompt start) 
 

 The Lightning Tigers with Thunder 

 The Rocking Minions of Rock with Spider Man 

 The Kings and Queens Rock with A Sky Full Of Stars 

 The Ferocious B’s with Livin’ On A Prayer 

 The Wild Biscuits with Shut Up and Dance 
 
The second concert is for children performing from the following bands and will start at 2.30–3.15 pm. (please 
arrive at 2.15 pm for a prompt start). 
 

 The Fearless Phoenix with Enemy 

 The Five Nations with Feeling Good 

 Golden McChips with As It Was 

 Everybody Run. Fire!! With Spaceman 

 The Nutella Covered Bagels with I Ain’t Worried 
 
We are really excited to see and hear how much the children have learnt over the last term and we look forward to 
seeing you. 
 
Regards, 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


